
 

 
 

4 October 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Physical Education Curriculum Autumn Term 2024 
  
Now that our induction period has finished and groupings have been finalised, we are 
able to share with you the Physical Education Curriculum for the remainder of the 
Autumn term.  All of the children are aware of which class they are in, but if you are 
unsure of the group number, please refer to their Satchel One.  
  
Your child has five curriculum PE lessons per fortnight, and they are regularly told what 
kit to bring and reminded of when they will be changing activity.  
  
A class will study a unit of work on each activity for approximately one half, of each 
half term.    Occasionally, it may be necessary to adapt lessons due to bad weather, 
our teaching spaces being used for whole school events, or if our staff are involved in 
other events.  When there is a change to the published plan, the PE department work 
very hard to provide an exciting and challenging alternative. 
  
At secondary school, pupils are expected and encouraged to be independent and 
therefore able to remember their current PE activity.  If pupils are unsure what activity 
is taking place, they can refer to the curriculum plans displayed in the changing rooms 
and share the information with their parents therefore reducing the need for regular 
emails to be sent home. 
 
Please encourage your child to ask their PE teacher if they need any further guidance.  
The PE offices are open before school, at break, during lunchtimes and after school. 
 
I hope that this information is helpful and your child continues to enjoy the broad and 
balanced curriculum that is being offered to them.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
  
  
Mrs Swan / Mr Hallahan  
Head of PE & Performing Arts / Head of Boys' PE  
  
 
 


